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                   END OF LIFE NOTICE FOR H4 CONNECTORS FOR 8AWG WIRE 

 

It’s hereby to confirm that the following part numbers belong to Amphenol H4™ connectors 
have been discontinued: 

H4CFE8DM , Enlarge H4 female connector for 8AWG PV wire 

H4CME8DM , Enlarge H4 male connector for 8AWG PV wire 

H4CFC8DM,  H4 female connector for 8AWG PV wire 

H4CMC8DM, H4 male connector for 8AWG PV wire 

 

The following part numbers belong to the new Amphe-PV™ H4 Plus connectors can be 
alternative products for the above parts:  

H4SFC8DM, H4 Plus female connector for 8AWG PV wire 

H4SMC8DM, H4 Plus male connector for 8AWG PV wire 

 

If you have any doubt or question, you can call our sales representatives or customer 
service representatives at any time.   

 

 

Yours sincerely! 

 

Amphenol Technology (Shenzhen) Co.,Ltd.  

Product Management 

June 2, 2022 
                     

                                         

                                     Final interpretation is owned by Amphenol/本文最终解释权归安费诺 


